
 

 

 

Our Benefice is part 
of the Asum Group 

Large print hymn books are available at St 

Andrew’s and can be found on the bookshelf by the 

font. 
 

 

St Andrew’s is fitted with a loop system.  
To use this please switch hearing aids to ‘T’ 

Please email Pew Sheet contributions to office@hamptonchurch.org.uk  no later than 9.00am on Thursday  

or telephone (01386 446381) 

 

The United Benefice of Hampton, Sedgeberrow with Hinton on the Green 

and Bengeworth 
Newsletter for Sunday 28th August 2016..... 14th after Trinity 

We extend a very warm welcome to all at our worship today! 

Our prayer is that you will have a helpful encounter with the living God in the services here. 
**********************************************************************************************************

Services and events for Today & the coming week 

10am ASUM Eucharist All Saints  
6pm SoulFood All Saints 
   
Mon 29th      No Bible Study Vicarage 
Tues 30th    NO Holy Communion Bengeworth 
Wed 31st  NO Holy Communion Hampton 
Thu 1st  Funeral -John Hawkins Hampton 

Fri 2nd     

Sat 3rd       
 

 SUNDAY 4th September   15th after Trinity 

8am Holy Communion Hampton 
8am Holy Communion Bengeworth 

9am Holy Communion Sedgeberrow 

10am All Age Worship Hampton 

10am Morning Worship Bengeworth 

3pm Holy Baptism  Hampton 
6pm SoulFood All Saints 

 

FOR YOUR PRAYERS FROM OUR CHURCHES 
 

For the housebound, the sick and the elderly:  

Janet Bailey, Beattie Ballard, Pearl Bradley, Sylvia 
Emson, Barbara Line, Grace Percival, Maureen 
Cauldwell, Brenda Clarke, Sarah Clements, Grace 
Dolphin, Margaret Goodman, Olivia Hancock, Girlie 
Humphries, Sue Jones, Lewis Langstone, Clifford 
Lewis, Nina Lippett, Janice Sinclair, Cyril Westwood, 
Jessie Webb, Michael Wood & Beryl Wood as well as 
others known to us personally.  
 

For those who have died and all who mourn at this time: -  
Jeremy Akerman, Michael Binney, Kevin Malin and 
John Hawkins 
 

Please pray for all children and young people in our 
community, especially all at the Fresh Expressions 
Church at Fairfield and those involved in Church groups 
and Schools. We also pray today for Reuben Ellis 
Pinchin, Sophia Rose and Zara Eileen Hall who are to 
be baptised next week at Sedgeberrow and Hampton. 
 

 

If writing a cheque for the church, please make it out to 
Hampton PCC not St. Andrews. 

 

Gluten free communion wafers are now available 

at Hampton. Please inform the Verger (Pippa) if 

you require one. 

 

Dates and Notices for your Diary   
 

Coffee Morning. 
Tues 30th  August  at Hinton  

              

Hampton Church Fete…Ride & Stride 
             Saturday 10th September ………  

Please, please see Margaret or Carolyn if you can 
help with the fete. Any help will be appreciated.  

Tombola prizes & bottles of Wine, crafts needed 
please…. 

Competition for the Best dressed Bike  
Adults £2. & Children £1. Entry forms from Elaine 

 
 

14th Annual Orchestral Concert Inkberrow Sinfonia 
Sat. 17th September  7.30pm 
St. Peter’s Church, Inkberrow 

Tickets £10.00 ….Jenny Powis 01386 792909 
 

Bishop’s Certificate Course 
30 sessions, in 3 ‘terms’ starting 

Monday 26th September (12.30pm coffee or soup) for 
1pm – 2.30pm at Church House, All Saints, Evesham. 

 £25 for the course. 

If you would like to book in, or find out more, please 
contact Rev’d Canon Nick Wright 01386 443310 

revnmwright@btinternet.com 
 

Caring Hands. 
There is a box in all our churches for your donations 
of food, clothing, toiletries and baby requisites which 
will be passed on to Caring Hands, working at 
Evesham Christian Centre. www.chands.org.uk  . 
 

Notices for next week’s pew sheet. 
Please send notices or information for inclusion in 
next week’s pew sheet to the Parish Office no later 
than 9.00am the preceding Thursday. Contact 
details:- Tel (01386) 446381. 
Email :- office@hamptonchurch.org.uk 
 

Sponsor Forms for the Ride & Stride & for the 
Best dressed bicycle can be collected from the 

Office. Or see Elaine or Janet 
 

Harry and Daniel are looking for people to join 
them on the sponsored bike ride, if interested 

please telephone Harry on 443683 or if you wish 
to sponsor them a form is on the Font. 
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